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           School Activities 

    Mon, Sept 11th  Picture Day 
    Fri, Sept 29th    2nd/3rd gr Field Trip 
    Fri, Sept 29th    Progress Reports 
    Mon, Oct 9th     NO SCHOOL  
                           Columbus Day 
             
 
 

           Varsity Soccer  
    Sep. 8th   3:30pm at SSCA 
    Sep. 12th 3:30pm at Norfolk Ag  
    Sep. 15th  3:30pm at SSVocTech  
    Sep. 22nd 4:00pm at Abington   
    Oct. 2nd   3:30pm at Norfolk Ag  

    Oct. 13th  4:00pm at Carver  

    Oct. 16th  3:30pm at SSVocTech  
    Oct. 19th  3:30pm at SSCA 
    Oct. 20th  4:00pm at Carver  
    Oct. 26th  6:30pm at Abington 
 
 

          Varsity Volleyball 
    Sep. 14th  4:00pm at CCA vs   
                                   Atlantis 
    Sep. 19th  4:00pm at CCA vs Trinity 
    Sep. 25th  4:00pm at SSCA 
    Oct. 3rd    4:00pm at CCA vs  
                                   Atlantis 

    Oct. 6th    4:00pm at Abington  
    Oct. 10th  4:00pm at CCA vs        

                                   Fontbonne 
    Oct. 12th  4:00pm at CCA vs Avon  
    Oct. 16th  4:00pm at CCA vs SSCA  
    Oct. 24th  4:00pm at CCA vs  
                                   Abington 

    Oct. 26th  4:45pm at Avon 
    Oct. 30th  4:00pm at Fontbonne 
                                                                                Upcoming SAT, ACT Tests                                  PSAT test October 11th (10th & 11th grades) 
                         ACT:                                                                     Wednesday, October 11th CCA will host 
            More info at www.miaa.net             - October 28th (sign up by Sep 22nd)                    a PSAT test for eligible students. The  
                                                                - December 9th (sign up by Nov 3rd)                     entire day will be dedicated to the test. 
                                                                SAT:                                                                     Exam fee is $15.00. Makes checks out to CCA. 
                                                                - October 7th (sign up by Sep 9th)                        Call the school for further information.  
                                                                - November 4th (sign up by Oct 5th) 

 

 COUGAR NEWS 

        School Calendar 

     September-October 

 

2017-18 Scripture Verse: “Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your good 
works and glorify your father in heaven.” Matthew 5:16 

September 2017       Issue 1 

     In addition to our commitment to enhanced communication with our families, 

we are also implementing a new yearly verse as well as new community service 

project. The school verse this year is Matthew 5:16 ñLet your life so shine before men, 

that they may see your good works and glorify your father in heaven.”  

     The Matthew 5:16 verse ties nicely into our new “Salt and Light” community 

outreach effort. Jesus called Christians to be spirit filled and lights within our 

communities. We are to be in the world, but not of the world. The school’s “Salt 

and Light” project will involve each of our grades developing their own unique 

community outreach effort. It could be an outreach within our school walls, on 

our school property, to our school families, within our town, the surrounding 

towns, or beyond. The goal is to help our students to learn to live their faith 

confidently inside and outside the walls of CCA. Please look for updates within 

the school newsletter as our classes implement their outreach plan. – Mr. Hanlon 
 

 
      

     In addition to enhancing our communication, our school wide Bible 
verse this year is Matthew 5:16 “Let your light so shine before men, that they may 
see your good works and glorify your Father in heaven.” We will be discussing this 

verse at various times in our chapel services on Wednesday mornings as 
we consider ways in which God can use us to accomplish His work and 

bring glory to Himself. 
     To further this purpose, we are starting new Salt and Light projects.  
Jesus calls Christians both the “salt of the earth” and the “light of the 

world”.  As such, each of our grades will be developing their own unique 
outreach project, either within our walls, on our school property, within 

our town, the surrounding towns, or beyond. The goal of these projects is 
to help our students be both a salt and a light by living out their faith 
confidently inside and outside the school. Please look for updates within 

the school newsletter as our classes begin to implement their outreach 
projects. – Mr. Hanlon 

 
HIGH SCHOOL GUIDANCE CORNER 
     At CCA, we provide guidance courses for our 11th and 12th grade students. I am 

excited to assist these students as they start to prepare to transition to the world 

outside of the CCA walls. The first half of the school year, my goal is to facilitate a 

discussion around college, vocational, and military entrance requirements. We will 

focus on preparing and signing up for the PSATs, SATs, ACTs, and ASVAB (as 

needed). Also, we will discuss evaluating colleges, preparing admission application 

forms, and writing entrance essays. Below you will find a list of upcoming entrance  

tests. – Mr. Hanley 
  

 

writing college entry essays. Upcoming test sign-up dates can be found at the back of this newsletter.  

      
   

   HEADMASTER’S NOTE 
   Welcome back to school, 

CCA families. The school year 
has started with great 

enthusiasm, and we are 
excited to see where the Lord 
leads our students. This 

school year, you will see 
several new ways we are 

working to better connect 
with our families, and this  
first newsletter is an example 

of this effort.   

http://www.miaa.net/
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CCA 2nd and 4th 
graders getting to 
know each other 
in Big Buddies - 

Little Buddies.  

ELEMENTARY HAPPENINGS 
Big Buddies - Little Buddies   
     Every Friday afternoon, our 2nd and 4th grade classes partner up to take on a science activity 

challenge. A little buddy, a CCA 2nd grader, is paired up with a big buddy, a CCA 4th grader. These 
pairings work together throughout the year developing their abilities to listen, cooperate, and partner 
together in a group. The program gives the big buddies a chance to practice their leadership skills, and 

it provides the little buddies with someone to look up to. All students - big and little - love working 
with a buddy, and we find that these partnerships can forge friendships that extend outside the 

classroom setting. Stay tuned for additional information on our adventures with our big buddies and 
little buddies.  – Mrs. Blake and Ms. Burke 
 

JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 
Sixth-Grade Move-Up Week 
    A new group of sixth-grade students moved into their lockers and 

started their junior high-class schedule. They came into the year 
optimistic. When asked what they liked about 6th grade so far, we 

received some great replies: 
-“No more walking in lines with a teacher in the hallways!” 
-“Having lunch with the older students.” 

-“I love the teachers!” (We’ll ask if this statement holds true after they 
start receiving more homework.) 
When asked what was difficult about their first week, our students 

responded: 
-"Nothing!" 

-“Remembering what to bring for each class.” 
-“The lockers – it is tough to figure out where stuff is located.”  

   Yes, the transition to sixth grade can be tricky. At first, locker items 
flew around, book bags were stuck in lockers, and even apples were 
rolling across the hallway. Many of our teachers stepped in to help the 

students organize their supplies and lockers. An information letter was 
also sent home to families with advice. Things are looking up and we 

are excited for the year. – Mr. Roaf 
 

  
HIGH SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 
New Art Mural 
   Our art students worked over the summer to create the art mural 

in the conference room (located just off the school entrance). They 
were inspired to recreate the welcoming environment of CCA’s 
front entry.  The students worked through their nerves - drawing 

lines, pulling painter’s tape off the walls, and even changing the 
school paint color five times. Overall, it was a great experience and 

the students enjoyed the creative freedom with this project.  
Congratulations on a job well done: Emma Blake, Dana Bovill, Chris 
Landry, Grace Leopold Pedro Marques. – Mrs. Doolan 
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  ATHLETICS AND MORE 
Pep Rally 

    Friday, September 8th, CCA held its first pep rally of the 
year. The school celebrated the newest school varsity MIAA 
team by introducing the ladies’ volleyball team. We also 

celebrated the kickoff of the men’s varsity soccer team. 
Check out the school athletic calendar in the front of the 

newsletter, and come cheer on our teams this Fall. 
 

 

 


